
   

 
 

 

Attention Grade 12's Kings University will be at Nantyr today to talk to all of you about 

their School and the benefits that they can offer to you! 

If you are interested in hearing all about the Kings University, come and join us in the 

Guidance Department today from 1:15-2:15pm. 

Hope to see you there! 

 

Diwali is called the festival of lights that more than a billion people worldwide 

celebrate. Symbolism of the holiday is related to the spiritual victory of good over 

evil.  Many groups across South Asia, mostly people in India, Nepal, and Sri Lanka 

celebrate the festival. This year, people will celebrate the five days of Diwali starting on 

November 10th – 15th, 2023 with the main day of celebration on November 12th. 

 
Attention girls in grade 11 and 12 who are interested in playing Senior Girls Volleyball 

this year. Tryouts will begin Wednesday, November 15 after school. Please sign-up 

outside the Phys. Ed. office to indicate your interest. 

 
Badminton club will meet again today afterschool in the gym. All newcomers are 

welcome. Bring your gym shoes and be ready to play. See you there. 

 

Senior Boys Basketball A reminder that there will be a FINAL Senior Boys Basketball 

tryout today at lunch. Please see the list outside the Phys Ed office to see who has 

been invited to attend. As always, full gym attire is required.  

 

Junior Boys Football A reminder that equipment must be returned next week.  

The grade 10 players will return their equipment Monday at lunch and the Grade 9 

players will return their equipment Tuesday at lunch.  
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Calling all female hockey players! There is a sign up QR code outside of the Phys ed 

office, please come by today to fill out the form. Our first try out will be at the IRC 

Wednesday November 15th from 3-4:00. There will be a brief meeting in the gym on 

Friday at lunch. If you have any questions, please see Ms. Thomson, Ms. Potts, or Mrs. 

Enwright. See you Friday.  

 
Attention all grade 9 and 10 girl volleyball players. There are sign up sheets located on 
the gym doors. Scan the QR code and sign up. The first tryout will be next Tuesday 
November the 14th, after school in the gym. 
 
 
Are you a Grade 11 or 12 student looking to make a difference in the lives of millions 
of Canadians in need? Blood and blood products are a critical part of everyday medical 
care including major surgeries, procedures, and cancer treatments. We are looking for 
Grade 11 and 12 students who would like to represent the Canadian Blood Services at 
Nantyr and promote upcoming blood drives throughout the school year.  
 
If you are interested in this role, please see Ms. Marshall and Mr. Celebre. 
 


